&,‘P QQN\N\ Frank Aiello

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA 98504-7250

February 13, 2008

Re: Increase in rates for Olympic Water & Sewer of Port Ludlow

On February 12, we received a notice of rate increase for our water service.
It is absolutely astounding that the state is allowing this company to increase rates by the amount
indicated on their rate schedule. The average use of 1200 cubic feet for 2 months is going up

72.24%. Although a rate increase is understandable, an increase of this magnitude is robbery.

. I want my voice to be heard anci I hope others do as well. This is an outrage. .
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